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Hilltown Township Supervisor's Meeting

January 27, 1975

The meeting was called to order by the chairman, Dale
Hartshorne. Mr. Hartshorne welcomed the members of the Hilltown
@ivic Association vresent at the meeting and introduced the
members of the official familyv of Hilltown Townshinp.

The treasurer's renort was read and approved by Paul
Frankenfield and seconded by Fervl Spanninger. The bills as pre-
sented were approved for payment by Feryl Spanninger and seconded
by Paul Frankenfield. Mr. Heidrich presented his vear end report

on number of permits issued and the dollar value compared to the

earned in interest in the vear, 1974 bv investments in saving
ceptificates and treasurv bills,

T+ was decided to refund the sum of $1200,00 to Mr,

Fretz on his guhdivision submittal on Rlue Sehool Road. Originally

+the subdivigion was gubmitted for 40 lots and the fee collected
was $1450.00. The new submission only calls for 4 10 acre parcels
g0 it was felt he was due a refund on this basis.

Wrg. Gutekunst read a letter from Signal Service, Inc.
that thev will install the flashing warning device at Hilltown
Pike 2nd Swartlev Road later this week or early next week,

A ropis+tered letter from the state we: 2anplication for
permit to continne the operation of an existing Surface Mine =%
B, & K. Materials, Skunk Hollow Road was read. Mr. Wilson will
persue this matter with the state and H. & K. Materialg.

A letter from J, Richard Fretz, President of fthe Bueks
Gounty Board of Realtors was receiv-d asking for the consgideration

of a2 renresentative of the Bucks County Board of Realtors o be

appointed to the Township Planning Commission. There was some
discussion on this mattar— the feeling heing that wonld create
8 conflict of interest.

Mra., OGutelungt read a2 notice from the Pennridge School
District advising of the cualifications needed by regidents to
qualifv for proverty tax or rent assistance.

A notice was received from Dovlestown on new nrocedures
o be followed in collecting delinnuent taxes. Under the old law
most costs were paid from general county revenues but under the
newly establisged Tac Claim Burean, fees will be charged to
the delincuent taxpavers so that they will be reuired to carry
a large part of the cost of collecting. Also, onlv a 3% commissio
will be taken by the countv on delinguent tax collection compared
tn the previous rate of 5%. New ground rules also are esftablighed
on the sale of nroverty for back taxes. Under the old law the
ovmer was civen a two-year redemption period affter the sale Dbut
pnder the new law, the redemption veriod comes before the gz2le
and all sales are final., '

Mr. Panl Tandis was present at the meeting and pregsented
equest to install a2 holding tank on hig subdivision submission.
ince we have an ordinance stating holding fta2nks can only he
inatalled on tndustrial pronerties. this reauest was turned down.

Mr, and Mrs George Dresing with Mr., Tarry Somers and
Mr, leyells were also vresent in reference to their subdivision
aybmission. Thev were instructed that road widening would have
+0 be vut in 2nd an escrow asgreement drawvn up for this omneration.
Mrs., Gutekunst was asked to contact Mr, Leister to estimate The
amount of escrow needed and he in fturn will contact Mr, Wilson
so an agreement can be drawn up.

Mr. Paul Frankenfield presented a resume of the read
constriction and cost for the yvear 1974 and briefly discussed

what maintenance and construction is anticinated to be done in
the vear 1975.

VWr. Dan Foster incuired of the supervisors what exvansid
and improvement is expected to he done by the Deep Run Valley
Sports Association. WNothing was known at the present time by
the supervisors and he was assmred that a close watech would be
given to any activity at this location.

Mr. Spanninger remonded evervone that a PUC hearing
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IJ_ll be held on Februwary 24, 1975, 10:00 A M, in the Hilltown
ownship Municipal bu1ldlnﬂ re: Carson Helicopters, Inc. Applicatio

Mr, Jim Thomas presented guite a 1enghty discourse on
ﬁhe operation of the Carson Helwconter Firm and he was advised by
Mr Hartshorne that he would have an opportunity to present his
%omplalnus, etc on February 24th at the hearing.
|
I Mr., Frankenfield indicated his intention not to run
!for the position of supervisor for another term. His present term
expiring at the end of 1975. Mr, Hartshorne sucgested that re-
|qrniting of a candidate for this position whould be started in the
very unear TfTuture.

| Mr. Cressman of the Allentown Morning Call mentioned

hat the grant for the Perkasie Sewer Authority has been awarded.

Mr. Hartshorme informed the audience that a search for members of

a sewer authoritv to be appointed has started and as soon as

ﬁlve persons have accepted to serve on this authority it will be
otnced.

| Mr, Gubelman made a suggestion to the members of

h@ Hilltown ClVlS Associlation that possslihly some member of their

:ﬁoawd or one of their officers could attend at least one meeting

a month of the Hilltown Township Supervisors
|

| ResneotquIV submitted,

Dorofhy GiteVunsT

I' Secretary-Treasurer
|
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